Tell us what you want from your sport!

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: April 13, 2017

Table Tennis England has launched a National Table Tennis Survey to help us shape our strategy to give our
members the best possible experience.

We want to understand more about the table tennis experiences of our members, so we are asking all our
members to please take 10 minutes to tell us what's great, what can be improved, and how we can help you
achieve what you want in table tennis.

Click here to take part in the survey.

As a thank you for completing this survey, everyone who takes part will be entered into a draw to win one of the
following fantastic prizes:

First prize: An invitation to join in at an England training camp for you and three friends from your club or
league. You will get to take part in the session with an England squad, and also receive an hour’s coaching
session at the camp from an England coach just for you and your friends.

Second prizes: One of two bats signed by Rio 2016 Olympians Paul Drinkhall, Liam Pitchford & Sam Walker with
an accompanying team photo.

Third prize: £560 merchandise voucher for the Table Tennis England store.
The survey will remain open until May 8, with the prize draw taking place on May 11.
Click here for terms and conditions.

If you have any questions please contact research@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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